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RE: SmartDrive Firmware v3.2  

 

04/23/2024 

On April 30th, the first of several planned SmartDrive firmware/software updates of 2024 will be released. 
This update will be available via the PushTracker Mobile App or the SmartDrive MX2+ Wearable Apps. 
SmartDrive Firmware v3.2 will expand the zero position for the SpeedControl Dial, resulting in a larger 
window for a successful stop of the unit. As a result of this update, users may need to rotate the dial 
forward several additional clicks when initiating movement. 

If you would like to learn how to successfully complete a firmware update, please click here. Stay tuned 
for more product improvements coming later this year. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oEyOje6PZ3w&ab_channel=Permobil

